
May 26, 19 8 1 LB 406

SENATOR HEFNER: Mr. President, members of the body, I
think we are going to have to amend this amendment. I 
see the first Tuesday in January 1983 and I think that 
should be the first Wednesday. How would I handle that,
Pat, or would E & R catch that?

CLERK: Senator, under Section 52, the first time, the
first Tuesday, is that what you are referring to?

SENATOR HEFNER: Yes.

CLERK: Do you just want to strike that, Senator, or change
it to Wednesday?

SENATOR HEFNER: Well it really isn’t...

CLERK: How do you want it to read, Senator? Just read
it to me how you want it and we can alter it here and 
offer it as an amendment, you see.

SENATOR HEFNER: It...maybe it should, this act shall be­
come operative ...we can’t change it just to Wednesday be­
cause it could be the second Wednesday, too, couldn’t it?

CLERK: Mmm, hmmm.

SENATOR HEFNER: Why don’t we change it to the first legis­
lative day in January of 1983.

CLERK: So it will read, ’’This act shall become operative
on the first legislative day in January 1983> except...’’

SENATOR HEFNER: Yes, and this would be an amendment to my
amendment that I am proposing right now.

SPEAKER MARVEL: Senator Hefner, do you wish to explain the
next amendment you have?

SENATOR HEFNER: Yes, this is an amendment that is substituted
for the previous amendment. We had an error in the first
amendment. We said, "Shall become operative on the first
Tuesday." We are going to say on "January 5, 1933-Tf And 
this should take care of that correction. I urge you to 
support this amendment.

SPEAKER MARVEL: All in favor of the adoption of the Hefner
amendment to LB 406 vote aye, opposed vote no. Have you 
all voted? Record.

CLERK: 27 ayes, 0 nays, Mr. President, on adoption of the
amendment.

Z763


